
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Revised Community Energy Transition Strategy - Accelerated Actions and Draft Strategy    

Recommendation of the Committee  

That the Mayor, on behalf of City Council, write a letter to the Minister of Municipal Affairs 
requesting an extension of the December 31, 2020 deadline for the City to establish the Climate 
Change Mitigation Plan, to June 30, 2021. 

History 

At the November 9, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the November 9, 2020, ​Urban Form and 
Corporate Strategic Development report CR_7576​ was considered and the Committee heard 
from B. Agar, Pembina Institute; M. Melross, Climate Innovation Fund - Alberta Ecotrust; A. Pye, 
NAIOP Edmonton; R. Feroe; J. Komar, Revolve Engineering Inc.; S. Carter, EcoAmmo Sustainable 
Consulting; M. Kohl and R. Roopnarine, Urban Development Institute - Edmonton Region; G. 
Caldwell, ATCO; S. Kaba and C. Donelon, Energy Transition Climate Resilience Advisory 
Committee; L. Zhong, Renewable Energy Design; M. Barnard, Edmonton Federation of 
Community Leagues; S. Bond and D. Hiltz, Canadian Home Builders’ Association - Edmonton 
Region; G. Stoyke, Edmonton Climate Hub; J. McNicoll, Edmonton Construction Association; Y. 
Abraham, Empower Me; S. Raitz, Paths for People; Y. Ohki, Green Violin; M. Kalogirou, Canadian 
Association of Nurses for the Environment; C. Park; M. Hoffman; S. Shorten; C. Nobert, Tomorrow 
Foundation for a Sustainable Future; J. Kusiek, Climate Action Edmonton; E. Cytko; and D. Dodge. 
 
Attachment 

November 9, 2020, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report CR_7576 
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